
From:  turtletracks@earthlink.net

Sent time:  09/17/2020 09:33:23 AM

To:  Mindy Nguyen <Mindy.Nguyen@lacity.org>

Subject:  Millennium public record
 

Dear Mindy.

Please provide and post the letter referenced in this email which is currently not included in the record.

Thank you.

https://planning.lacity.org/eir/HollywoodCenter/Deir/ELDP/(H)%20Remainder%20of%20Administrative%20Record/Agency%20Correspondence/Email%20Correspondence/Mindy%20Nguyen/20200909%201711%20L.%20Ibarra%20letter%20for%20alt%208.pdf

Please also update Lucy Ibarra’s folder as it does not reflect all of the communications that are a matter of public record.

Thank you.

https://planning.lacity.org/eir/HollywoodCenter/Deir/ELDP/(H)%20Remainder%20of%20Administrative%20Record/Agency%20Correspondence/Email%20Correspondence/Mindy%20Nguyen/20200909%201711%20L.%20Ibarra%20letter%20for%20alt%208.pdf

